
KLIPPENSTEINS

BARRISIrERS &çSOLICITORS

160 JOHN STREET, SUITE 300,

TORONTO, ONTARIO M5V 2E5

TEL (416) 598-0288

FAx: (416) 598-9520

February 26, 2010

BY COURIER (2 COPIES) AND EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1 E4
Fax: (416) 440-7656
Email: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Pollution Probe — Interrogatory for Enbridge
EB-2010-0029 — Enbridge Gas — 2010-14 DSM Deferral Accounts

Pursuant to the Board’s Notice ofApplication and Procedural Order No. 1, please find
enclosed Pollution Probe’s interrogatory to Enbridge for this matter.

Yours truly,

Basil Alexander

BA/ba

End.

cc: Applicant and Intervenors per email list of Board



EB-2010-0029

Pollution Probe Interrogatory for Enbridge

March 1, 2010

1. Reference: Exhibit A, Tab 1, Schedule 3

Please provide Enbridge’s best estimate for the percentage of its annual natural gas
throughput volumes that is used for space heating.


